
 

No. 2019 - 0014

APPLICATION FOR SOFTWARE 
CERTIFICATION

TO ALL CERTIFIED SERVICE PROVIDERS :

Pursuant to PhilHealth Circular No. 2017-0027: Software Certification for the 
Unified PhilHealth Electronic Claims System using Electronic Medical Record 
concerning the endorsement of HCIs to outsourced software solutions, please 
be informed that this will only be applied to initial application for software 
certification. Service Providers whose software solutions were already certified 
may no longer need to seek another HCI endorsement for succeeding software 
certification process for eClaims or PCB/EPCB.

Please be guided accordingly.

ROY B. FERRER, M.D., MSc.
Acting President and Chief Executive Officer


